
Subject: Frequent Water Cuts Complaint

Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this email finds you in good health. I am writing to bring to your attention a recurring issue

concerning the water supply in my residence at [Your Address].

Over the past [duration], my area has experienced frequent and unannounced water cuts. These

interruptions in the water supply have significantly impacted daily activities and caused considerable

inconvenience for all residents.

I understand that maintenance and repairs may be necessary from time to time. However, the lack

of prior notice or information regarding these disruptions has made it difficult for residents to plan

accordingly.

I kindly request that you provide residents with advanced notice of any scheduled maintenance or

repairs that may lead to water cuts. Additionally, it is essential that you work towards minimizing the

frequency of these interruptions to ensure a reliable water supply for all residents.

If there are any specific steps or precautions residents should take during water cuts, please provide

guidance to ensure the safety and well-being of the affected individuals.

I trust that your team will take the necessary steps to address this issue promptly. Your attention to

this matter is greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Contact Information]


